
 
 
 

Dear MCPF users, 
 
In view of the current COVID-19 situation in Hong Kong, MCPF decides to temporally 
suspend instrument training from July 13, 2020 (Mon) until further notice. MCPF will 
closely monitor the situation and resume the training service once the situation 
allows.  
 
MCPF will also strictly limit the maximum occupancy including users and our 
colleagues in each lab. Users will not be allowed to enter the labs if the number of 
people inside exceeds the limit.  
 
All the lab doors are kept closed during office hours in order to restrict the walk-in 
users. Please contact our staff in charge of the labs by phone, email or Zoom meeting 
for discussion or booking of equipment in order to reduce face to face interactions. 
 
Please also note that when working in MCPF labs, you MUST at all-time wear: 
(1) a surgical mask 
(2) a lab coat 
(3) gloves  
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
MCPF 
July 11, 2020 


